
August 22, 2014       Via E-Mail 
 
Dear Mr. Pierce, 
 
We thought you would be interested in recommendations submitted by the 
Natural Resources Defense Council (NRDC) to the National Energy Board 
(NEB) on issues to be considered in the Board's review of well control 
proposals from Imperial Oil Resources Ventures Limited (IORVL) and 
Chevron Canada Limited.  Our comments urge the NEB to consider some 
of the serious issues associated with a potential departure from its Same 
Season Relief Well policy in the event of a deep water well blowout. 
 
Because the Environmental Impact Review Board is in the midst of 
considering a proposal from IORVL that will rely on the NEB's eventual 
findings, we wanted to ensure that you were notified regarding NRDC's 
current concerns.  Our letter is attached. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Danielle Droitsch.  Our 
contact information is: 
 
Danielle Droitsch 
(202) 513-6243 
ddroitsch@nrdc.org 
 
Joshua Axelrod 
(802) 989-3433 
joshua.e.axelrod@gmail.com 
 
Best regards, 
 
Josh Axelrod 
 
Joshua Axelrod | Environmental Law and Policy Consultant 
Natural Resources Defense Council - International Program 
e: joshua.e.axelrod@gmail.com p: (802) 989-3433	
  


